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RECOMMENDATION

It is recommended by the Planning and Economic 
Development Department that the Council, by resolution

• Approve the First Amendment to the Professional Services 
Agreement with PlaceWorks to modify the 2050 General 
Plan Update Scope of Services to include a Greenhouse Gas 
Reduction Strategy and to increase Compensation by 
$99,909 for this additional service, for a total contracted 
amount not to exceed $2,599,909.
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Questions?
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